
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

E-mail: comsec@teignbridge.gov.uk 
 

4 January 2023 
 
 

FULL COUNCIL 
 
To all Members of Teignbridge District Council 
 
 
A meeting of the Full Council will be held on Thursday, 12th January, 2023 in the 
Buckland Athletic Football Club, Kingskerswell Rd, Newton Abbot, TQ12 5JU at 
10.00 am 
 

 
Phil Shears 

Managing Director 
 
 
Please Note: Filming is permitted during Committee meeting with the exception 
where there are confidential or exempt items, which may need to be considered in 
the absence of the press and public. By entering the meeting room you are 
consenting to being filmed.  
 
 
A G E N D A  
 
Part I 
 
  
13. Councillor Questions  (Pages 3 - 4) 
 Members of the Council may ask questions of the Council subject to procedural 

rules.  
 

 
If you would like this information in another format, please telephone 01626 361101 or 
e-mail info@teignbridge.gov.uk  

Public Document Pack

1

mailto:info@teignbridge.gov.uk


This page is intentionally left blank



 

 

Full Council 12 Jan 2023 

Members Questions  

 

Question from Cllr G Hook  
 
Question to the Leader   

Can the Leader clarify if there are or indeed ever have been any plans to demolish 
the Alexandra Cinema? 

Response from the Leader 

There have never been any plans to demolish the Alexandra Cinema 

Question from D Cox   
 
Question to the Leader   

Will the Leader provide an update on disposal of council owned land in Teignmouth  
to the NHS for the planned new Health and Wellbeing centre? 
 

Response from the Leader 

The Council remains in negotiations with the NHS regarding the disposal of land at 
Brunswick Street. I hope that matters can be concluded by the end of this financial 
year, with the receipt available in 2023/24 to support the council’s capital programme 
of investment across the district. I have asked Officers to confirm with the NHS that 
they are able to proceed and to report back to the council at the earliest opportunity if 
the planned transfer of the land for a Health & Wellbeing Centre has stalled for any 
reason.  

Question from Cllr Daws 

Question to the Leader  

Given the police station is now open in Newton Abbot, is the Leader assured that the 
residents of Teignbridge can be more confident that the rule of law will be applied in 
the District?  

Response from the Leader 

A verbal response will be given at the meeting. 
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